


 

CAREER COUNSELING/COACHING RELATIONSHIP 

 
The career counseling process will require a commitment of time and energy on your part. Only you can 
decide how important this process is in your life. 
*Alumni are limited to 4 sessions per year June 1-May 31 starting their 2nd year upon graduation. This 
includes phone sessions, drop-in appointments, and 30-50-minute counseling sessions. Alumni within one 
year of graduation have full access to services. 
* Career counselors abide by ethical standards (as provided by National Association of Colleges and 
Employers-NACE, www.naceweb.org and the National Career Development Association-NCDA) to 
maintain a professional career counseling relationship with you.  
If you have any concerns regarding the Office of Career & Professional Development or the conduct of any 
career counselor, please contact MaryEllen Olson, Director of Career and Professional Development, at 
920-403-3930. 
Note: 

https://www.naceweb.org/career-development/organizational-structure/principles-for-ethical-professional-practice/
http://www.snc.edu/career/policies.html

